
Dear interested parties, 

On March 17, Oncor Electric Delivery Company (Oncor) filed an Application for Authority to Change 

Rates, commonly known as a rate case, to the Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT). The application 

seeks an adjustment to Oncor’s total cost of service of approximately $317 million over adjusted 

revenues based on a Test Year ended December 31, 2016, or an average increase of 7.5% over present 

revenues.  Among other items, the proposed rate case introduces changes that would impact solar and 

light-emitting diode (LED) projects in Oncor service territory, which includes the NCTCOG service area 

and may be of interest to various NCTCOG stakeholders.   

If you are interested in learning more, the rate case has been assigned the PUCT docket number 46957 

and all relevant documentation can be found on the PUCT’s website. Also, feel free to contact NCTCOG 

staff at 817-695-9226 with questions. 

 

 

http://interchange.puc.state.tx.us/WebApp/Interchange/Documents/46957_44_934601.PDF
http://interchange.puc.texas.gov/WebApp/Interchange/application/dbapps/filings/pgControl.asp?TXT_UTILITY_TYPE=A&TXT_CNTRL_NO=46957&TXT_ITEM_MATCH=1&TXT_ITEM_NO=&TXT_N_UTILITY=&TXT_N_FILE_PARTY=&TXT_DOC_TYPE=ALL&TXT_D_FROM=&TXT_D_TO=&TXT_NEW=true
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